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Good afternoon
We have recently been made aware of the 2025 draft budget for the township of Wilmot.

Needless to say we were shocked to see a tax increase of just over 50%!!! In these times of
financial hardships, how on earth do you think people can afford this kind of increase? We're
urging council to sit back down and roll up their sleeves to decrease this ridiculous increase!

Carl and Susan Bondi
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